February 21, 2020 meeting,

The Franklin Town Council held a special called retreat on Friday February 21, 2020 at 5:30 p.m. at Oak Hill Bed and Breakfast. Mayor Robert S. Scott presided. Vice Mayor Barbara McRae, Council Members Joe Collins, David Culpepper, Jack Horton, Mike Lewis, and Dinah Mashburn were present.

Town Staff present were Interim Police Chief Danny Bates and Town Manager Summer Woodard,

No action was taken.

Meeting did not adjourn since Board would reconvene on February 22, 2020.

Robert S. Sco	tt, Mayo	r	